
 
 
 

 

 
KidSafe UK EYFS Session 5 of 6: Computer and internet safety 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Today in the KidSafe session we talked about children keeping themselves safe whilst using the 
internet. We also looked at age ratings for games and films. We gave KS a scenario where he 
had come across something ‘yukky’ on the computer and talked with children about what KS 
could do. We encouraged children to talk to their trusted grown-ups if this ever happened to 
them. 
 
We also talked about age ratings that are on computer games and DVDs. We told the children 
that age ratings are there to keep them safe. To make this information easier to understand we 
explained the traffic signal system: green: all children can watch or play; amber: some children; 
red: no children. An explanation of film classifications is found on the cover of videos and DVDs, 
further information can be found at www.bbfc.co.uk.  Computer game classifications can be 
found at www.pegi.info 
 
Please take the time to ask what your child what they have done in KidSafe and, if possible, 
please watch a green rated film with them and draw their attention to the colour of the age 
rating. 
 
We welcome any comments you or your child have in relation to this session.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Head teacher 

Visit KidSafe at www.KidSafeuk.co.uk or follow us on Facebook   and Twitter  
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